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Governor Jackie Christensen, 

 

The OH5 Eye Care Fund only received one request for funding since 

February 2019.  It was for assistance with a co-pay for a laser treatment 

after cataract surgery and it came in after the treatment.  It was for a lady 

in the Bexley area and was paid for by a Bexley member ($225).  We, 

with the assistance of the Bexley member, were able to make 

arrangements to pay for this treatment with the surgery site and have the 

Bexley member’s payment reversed.  We have told the lady that the 

application for the second eye’s treatment must be submitted for review 

prior to the scheduling of the surgery. 

 

PCC Ben Cosgray 

jcosgray@gmail.com 

C: 614-595-6216 

mailto:jcosgray@gmail.com



